
Region 7 Airstream Club Audit Results

Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2024


After reviewing the January 1, 2024 - December 31, 2024 financial records 
of the Region 7 Airstream Club, I find the books to be in order.  


Copies of the final Region 7 Profit and Loss Statement, Cash Flow Report, 
Net Worth by Month, and individual Profit and Loss Statements for the 
Region 7 Breakfast at the International Rally and the Region 7 Rally are 
attached.


Cordell Woods has done an outstanding job keeping detailed Quicken 
records by attaching electronic copies of receipts, check copies, and 
memos to create complete records.  It was simple to verify payments 
against proper receipt backup electronically.  Bank statement balances 
were matched to their Quicken accounts, along with activity and balances  
in PayPal.  I did not see any area needing improvement or change.


I enjoyed working with Cordell, the Region’s finances are in capable 
hands.


Sandy Emerick

#4425

March 27, 2025
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